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July 11, 2019

Client update: Registration of
Cannabis/CBD-Related Trademarks is no
longer Prohibited in the U.S.

Client Updates

Dr. Ziv Rotenberg, partner, and associate Yoav Meer, in a client update on new guidelines regarding the

registration of Cannabis/CBD-related trademarks published by the United States Patents and Trademark

Oce (“USPTO”).
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